Karen DeMaria

From: Tom Bray <tbray@brayco.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 3:13 PM
To: Karen DeMaria

Cc: Tom Bray

Subject: Pool Man Tree Letter
Attachments: Pool Man Tree Letter.pdf

Hi Karen:

Please see the attached letter from our pool company regarding multiple pool leaks due to the tree roots from the tree
we would like to have removed. Also, | spoke to our neighbors Paul & Heather Monsour and they would be very much
in favor of the tree being removed. They expressed concern over the potential issues, in a hurricane, of the branches
that hang over their home.

Thanks, Tom

Thomas P. Bray
President & CEO
Investment Real Estate

Bray Co.

135 Allview Rd. Westerville, OH 43081
Office: 614-839-3900 ext 13 | Mobile: 614-206-2643 | E-fax: 614-364-7500
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May 7, 2019

Reference: Tom & Rebecca Bray
906 Johnson Street
Key West, FL 33040

To: The Tree Commission:

The Pool Man of Key West have been servicing Mr. and Mrs. Bray’s home at 906 Johnson Street,
Key West for several years. We advise that the tree in question be removed due to numerous tree
roots causing multiple leaks in the pool over the past few years.

Sincerely,
Paulette & Danny

The Pool Man of Key West, Inc.

The Pool Man of Key West, Inc., 5615 3rdAvenue, Key West, FL 33045-5176
(305) 240-1463
www. Thepoolmanofkeywest.com



http://www.thepoolmanofkeywest.com/

